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PAC Meeting 7:00pm 
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PRO-D Day (no school) 
 
 

HEALTH DECLARATION 
Before coming to school, parents and students need to 
review the Mandatory Daily Health Declaration – this 
document is provided on our website HERE. This is a 
reminder that students should stay home when they are 
sick. 

PAC MEETING THURSDAY, FEB. 16th at 7:00 PM 
Just a reminder that there will be a PAC 
meeting on Thursday, February 16th at 7:00 PM in the 
library.  All parents are welcome. The agenda can be 
found here and minutes from the last meeting are here. 

 
GRADE 9 and 10 REPORT CARDS 

We are still working on trouble-shooting the issues we are 
having with Grade 9 and 10 report cards. We hope to have 
the issues resolved this weekend and are able to publish 
these remaining report cards on Monday, February 13th. 
We apologize for the delay and are working to resolve the 
issue. We greatly appreciate your patience. 

PINK SHIRT DAY- WEDNESDAY, FEB. 22ND 

Now a movement celebrated across the globe, Pink Shirt 
Day has humble beginnings. Inspired by an act of kindness 
in small-town Nova Scotia, CKNW Kids’ Fund, working 
with partners Boys & Girls Clubs and 980 CKNW, was 
inspired to raise funds to support anti-bullying programs. 
At Hugh Boyd and all schools across Richmond, we will 
be celebrating Anti-Bullying Day on Wednesday, Feb. 
22nd. Wear your pink shirt on this day and show support to 
this worthy cause! 

 
GRADE 10 MYP PERSONAL PROJECT 

The Grade 10 Personal Projects are being presented in 
the old gym on Thursday, February 23rd at 6:30pm. We 
encourage parents, friends, and family members to come 
to the school and wander through the project poster boards 
being presented by our Grade 10 students. There are some 
GREAT ideas that have inspired outstanding projects. 
Come have a look on February 23rd! 

 
GRADUATION CEREMONY 2023 

We are now planning your  Valedictory 
ceremony (scheduled for Saturday, June 4th at the UBC 
Chan Centre). In order to plan, we need some VERY 
IMPORTANT information from you ASAP. We need to 
know you Gown size (please fill out the survey HERE and 
need to collect what will be read about you as you cross 
the stage. Please read the information within the link below 
and write the message you want read as you walk 
across HERE. 

PRO D DAY – FRIDAY, FEB. 17TH 
Just a reminder that Friday, February 17th is a 
Professional Development Day and there will be no 
classes in session. Enjoy the extra-long weekend with 
Family Day happening on Monday, February 20th. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER 
 Feb 14:  Valentine’s Day 
 Feb 16:  PAC meeting 7pm 
 Feb 17:  PRO D Day (no school) 
 Feb18:   Maha Shivaratri 
 Feb 20:  Family Day (no school) 
 Feb 22:  Pink Shirt Day (anti-bullying day) 
 Feb 23:  Grade 10 MYP Personal Project presentation 

LANGARA COLLEGE AND BCIT 
 If you are planning to attend Langara College and BCIT 
this fall, this online information sessions are highly 
recommended: 
• Tuesday, Feb. 14th at 1:30pm - Langara College online 

course planning for their New Arts and Science 
program  

• Wednesday, Feb. 15th 4:00-7:00pm BCIT Burnaby 
Campus – program expo and information session from 
business and media, computing and IT, engineering, 
health sciences, trades and apprenticeships, etc. 

For more information, please contact Hugh Boyd’s career 
counsellor, Mr. Ng on Tuesdays and Thursdays or email 
him at hng@sd38.bc.ca 

 
GRADE 12 DRY AFTER GRAD – 

ONGOING FUNDRAISERS 
When making a purchase at the M&M Food Market 
Richmond store, mention this promotion code 
#300946925 and our DAG will receive 15% of each sale. 
Return your beverage containers to any Return-It Express 
Depot, go to the Express Kiosk and use code 604-668-6615. 
Our Hugh Boyd DAG will receive all proceeds!! COMING 
SOON: DAG Online Auction! Sending out a last call to 
any and all Boyd parents and families for big ticket donation 
items. If you or your contacts would like to make a 
monetary donation to the grade 12 DAG instead, we will 
graciously accept and can provide a tax receipt if required. 
To volunteer, to support or to contribute, please contact 
Carly at hbdrygrad2023@gmail.com Thank you for your 
continued support! FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM: 
hughboyddag 
 
erase STUDENT AND FAMILY ONLINE SESSIONS 

erase Student and Family Online Sessions: Establishing 
Respectful Relationships and Consent in our Communities 
erase is offering online interactive sessions focused on 
exploring consent and gender-based violence, with school-
day sessions for students in Grades 8-12, and evening 
sessions suited for students in Grade 8 and above and their 
families. Led by expert trainers from Safer Schools 
Together, students and families will learn tips and tools to 
support discussions and to support positive connections. 
Schools and families can register online. Contact 
erase@gov.bc.ca with any questions or for more 
information. 

. VALENTINE’S DAY 
Tuesday, February 14th is Valentine’s Day. Have a Happy 
Valentine’s Day and be sure to make everyone around you 
feel loved and cared for!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

HUGH BOYD SECONDARY SCHOOL 
9200 No. 1 Road, Richmond, B.C., V7E 6L5 Phone: (604) 668-6615 Early Warning: (604) 668-7813 
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https://boyd.sd38.bc.ca/news/2022/01/daily-health-check-reminders
https://survey.sd38.bc.ca/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=76K23571#
https://survey.sd38.bc.ca/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=74K26855#
https://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/erase/documents/erase-training-schedule.pdf

